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Construction begins in September 2005 
To ensure safe and reliable operations and provide wastewater capacity for the future, 
the King County Wastewater Treatment Division is replacing the Juanita Bay Pump 
Station in Kirkland.  
 
What should you expect this fall?  

• Construction activity will generally take place weekdays between 7 a.m. and 5 
p.m. 

• Signs and flaggers will direct and control traffic safely through the work area. 
• This fall, the contractor will: 

 Bring equipment and materials to the pump station site and staging area 
 Place rock and install a fence around the construction staging area in the park 
 Drill and install sound walls on two sides of the pump station site, close to 

condos and apartments   
 Install underground utilities (water and storm sewer pipes) under 93rd Avenue 

N.E.  
 Begin drilling secant piles for the pump station foundation 

 
What will be done to minimize community impacts?  

• The pump station site and construction staging area will be fenced. 
• Sound walls will be built on two sides of the pump station site, near adjacent 

apartments and condos. 
• Access to residences and Juanita Beach Park will be provided at all times. 
• County staff will be available 24 hours a day to respond to questions and 

concerns. 
 
Where can you get more information?  

• Call the 24-hour construction information line at 206-205-3898 for answers to your 
questions and concerns. 

• Request e-mail updates by sending a message to 
jennifer.kauffman@metrokc.gov. 

• Visit King County’s Web site at http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/juanita 
 

Alternate formats available by calling 206-263-6029 or 711 (TTY)




